Fhe Hororalle '

Lya Perez

In honor of your participation as a youth delegate at Stone Soup Leadevship
Institute’s 14" Youth Leadership Summit for Sustainable Development.
I extend my sincere congratulations and best wishes for all you
will accomplish at Highlander Public Charter School and beyond.
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